
U3a NI Quiz 

NIREC 

I am pleased to tell you that the Regional Quiz, hosted by Causeway u3a last Thursday at 

The Adair Arms, Ballymena was highly successful and £200 was raised for NIREC's funds. 

Ten u3as were represented and sixty-eight u3a members took part including two 

quizmasters from Causeway u3a which hosted the Quiz so ably. 

Seven members of the NI Regional Executive Committee (NIREC) assisted at the event - 

meeting and greeting, registering incomers, handling cheques and cash, conducting a raffle 

etc. 

The winners of the quiz were from Glens and Dalriada u3a with 99 points.  

Runners-up were Causeway u3a with 98 points.  

 

 

Winners The Glens and Dalriada u3a. 

Photo L-R: Kevin Gibney, Kathy O’Donnell, Rob Donald, Catriona Duncan and the NIREC Organisers 

 

 

Runners up – Causeway u3a 



The event was covered by The Ballymena Guardian and we expect some positive publicity 

for u3a as a result. 

Everyone seemed to be in a light-hearted mood, enjoying the food and the fellowship.  

Thank you for circulating information about this event to your membership - much 

appreciated! 

Best wishes, 

Adrianne Brown 

Chair - NI Regional Executive Committee of u3as (NIREC) 


